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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region

接納註冊 (全文本)

商標註冊處處長已根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 42 條，接納下列商標的註冊申請。現根據《商標條例》第 43 

條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 15 條，公布申請的詳情。 

根據《商標條例》第 44 條及《商標規則》第 16 條，任何人擬就下列商標的註冊提出反對，須在本公告公布日期起

計的三個月內，採用表格第 T6 號提交反對通知。(例如，若果公布日期爲 2003 年 4 月 4 日，則該三個月的 後

一日爲 2003 年 7 月 3 日。)反對通知須載有反對理由的陳述及《商標規則》第 16(2)條所提述的事宜。反對人須

在提交反對通知的同時，將該通知的副本送交有關申請人。 

有關商標註冊處處長根據商標條例(第 43 章)第 13 條/商標條例(第 559 章)附表 5 第 10 條所接納的註冊申請

，請到 http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0 檢視電子憲報。

ACCEPTANCE FOR REGISTRATION (FULL VERSION) 

The Registrar of Trade Marks has accepted the following trade marks for 
registration under section 42 of the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559). Under section 43 
of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 15 of the Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.), 
the particulars of the applications are published.  

Under section 44 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 16 of the Trade Marks Rules, any 
person who wishes to oppose the registration of any of these marks shall, within the 3-
month period beginning on the date of this publication, file a notice of opposition on 
Form T6. (For example, if the publication date is 4 April 2003, the last day of the 3-
month period is 3 July 2003.) The notice of opposition shall include a statement of the 
grounds of opposition and the matters referred to in rule 16(2).  The opponent shall, 
at the same time as he files the notice of opposition, send a copy of it to the 
applicant of the application in question.   

For applications for registration accepted by the Registrar of Trade Marks under 
section 13 of the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 43)/section 10 of Schedule 5 to the 
Trade Marks 
Ordinance (Cap. 559), please view e-gazette at http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/
egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0.

類別 Class 11

[210] 商標申請編號：

Application No.:

303654874AA

http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0
http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0
http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

YES 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Harman International Industries, Incorporated
8500 Balboa Blvd., Northridge, 
California 91329, 
UNITED STATES

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Rouse & Co International (Overseas) Ltd.
18/F., Golden Centre, 188 Des Voeux Road 
Central 
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9,11,38,42

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 11:
Apparatus and instruments for lighting; stage 
lighting apparatus and instruments; flood 
lights; parabolic aluminized reflector lights; 
strip lights; spotlights; ellipsoidal 
reflector spotlights; fresnel lanterns; follow 
spotlights; beam projectors; moving head 
lights; stage lighting fixtures; filters for 
lighting apparatus and instruments; filters 
for use with lighting apparatus and 
instruments; color filters for use in lighting 
apparatus and instruments; gobos and 
cucoloris; apparatus and instruments for 
effect lighting; strobe lights for light 
effects; laser light projectors for effect 
lighting; computer controlled lighting 
apparatus and instruments; decorative electric 
lighting apparatus; LED (light emitting 
diodes) luminaries and LED (light emitting 
diodes) lighting fixtures for stage lighting 
or architectural lighting; HID (High Indensity 
Discharge) luminaries and HID (High Indensity 
Discharge) lighting fixtures for stage 



 
                     

Class 11-15 3/30

 公報編號 Journal No.: 2019/34 公布日期 Publication Date:08-03-2019

分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version)

lighting or architectural lighting; halogen 
luminaries and halogen lighting fixtures for 
stage lighting or architectural lighting; 
lighting fixtures for use in display, 
commercial, industrial, residential, and 
architectural accent lighting applications; 
indoor and outdoor architectural wash lights 
projectors; architectural up-lights for 
installation in the ground; image projectors, 
lighting fixtures for projection of patterns, 
images, logos, text or shapes; fluorescent 
luminaries for stage lighting or architectural 
lighting; fiber illuminators; light sources 
for fiber optic cables; smoke generating 
machines; smoke generating machines for 
creating special theatrical effects; stage 
smoke machines; smoke generating machines for 
use with security alarm systems; fans for use 
with smoke generating machines; carrying cases 
and flight cases specially adapted for 
lighting apparatus and instruments.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By Consent, Trade Mark Nos. 1996B04302, 
199705357, No. 300605835 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-01-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

14-07-2015

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

86692674

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：
      Priority Claim Details:

for Class 38 and goods listed in (A) in Class 
9 and services listed in (A) in Class 42 of 
mark "B" in the series

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303821373
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

YES 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours blue and 
black as elements of mark "A" in the series.

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

GIP Development
2-4, rue du Chateau d'Eau, 
L-3364 Leudelange, 
LUXEMBOURG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, 
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

2,3,4,7,8,9,10,11,12,14,15,16,17,18,21,25,28,3
5

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 11:
Apparatus for lighting, heating, steam 
generating, cooking, refrigerating, drying, 
ventilating, water supply and sanitary 
purposes; Air conditioners; Air conditioning 
apparatus; Air conditioning filters; Air 
conditioning fans; Room air conditioners; 
Electric air conditioners; Air-conditioning 
apparatus; Air-conditioning installations; Air 
conditioning units; Air conditioning devices; 
Air conditioning apparatus; Air conditioning 
installations; Fans [air-conditioning]; 
Evaporators for air conditioners; Valves for 
air conditioners; Mobile air conditioning 
apparatus; Residential air conditioning units; 
Window air conditioning apparatus; Domestic 
air conditioning apparatus; Domestic air 
conditioning installations; Central air 
conditioning installations; Installations for 
conditioning air; Filters for air 
conditioning; Motorised fans for air 
conditioning; Central type air conditioning 
apparatus; Extractors [ventilation or air 
conditioning]; Hoods for air conditioning 
apparatus; Fans for air conditioning 
apparatus; Axial fans for air-conditioning; 
Window-mounted air conditioning units; Air-
conditioning apparatus and installations; 
Electrically powered air blowers for air-
conditioning purposes; Air-conditioning, air 
cooling and ventilation apparatus and 
instruments; Radiators [for industrial air-
conditioning purposes]; Combined heating and 
air conditioning apparatus; Impellers [parts 
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of air conditioning apparatus]; Air 
conditioning installations for household 
purposes; Ventilation [air-conditioning] 
installations and apparatus; HVAC systems 
(heating, ventilation and air conditioning); 
Central air conditioning installations for 
household purposes; Components for air 
conditioning and cooling systems, namely, 
evaporative air coolers; Humidification 
apparatus for use with air conditioning 
apparatus; Heating, ventilating, and air 
conditioning and purification equipment 
(ambient); Parts for heating and air 
conditioning systems, namely, heater cores and 
gas coolers for vehicles; Drying apparatus for 
use in heating, ventilation systems, air 
conditioning systems and refrigeration 
systems; Air conditioning apparatus for 
commercial use; Air conditioning installations 
for commercial use; Air conditioning apparatus 
for industrial use; Air conditioning 
installations for data processing rooms; Air 
conditioning installations for use in 
transportation; Air conditioning installations 
for agricultural use; Air conditioning 
installations for industrial purposes; Air-
conditioning apparatus [for industrial 
purposes]; Air conditioning apparatus for 
industrial purposes; Locally induced air-
conditioners [for industrial purposes]; 
Central air conditioning installations for 
industrial purposes; Central air-conditioning 
installations [for industrial purposes]; 
Heating units; Heating armatures; Heating 
cartridges; Heating rings; Heating rods; 
Heating frames; Heating boilers; Heating 
apparatus; Heating installations; Heating 
elements; Heating plates; Radiators [heating]; 
Air heating furnaces; Apparatus for heating; 
Appliances for heating; Installations for 
heating; Electric heating apparatus; Electric 
heating installations; Electric heating 
filaments; Electric heating fans; Mobile 
heating apparatus; Residential heating units; 
Solar heating apparatus; Solar heating 
installations; Solar heating panels; Space 
heating apparatus; Stoves for heating; Floor 
heating apparatus; Air heating apparatus; Air 
heating installations; Central heating 
apparatus; Central heating boilers; Central 
heating installations; Domestic heating 
utensils; Electric heating elements; 
Electrical heating elements; Fixed heating 
burners; Flat heating elements; Industrial 
heating apparatus; Industrial heating 
furnaces; Industrial heating installations; 
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Underfloor heating apparatus; Underfloor 
heating installations; Steam heating 
apparatus; Infrared heating panels; Stoves 
[heating apparatus]; Central heating 
radiators; Installations for central heating; 
Closed circuit heating installations; Electric 
radiant heating apparatus; Furnaces for 
central heating; Gas fired heating apparatus; 
Gas fired heating installations; Heating 
installations for gas; Heating apparatus for 
containers; Heating apparatus for furnaces; 
Heating apparatus for oil; Heating apparatus 
for ponds; Warm air heating apparatus; Hot air 
heating apparatus; Indoor radiant heating 
systems; Solar thermal collectors [heating]; 
Solar energy collectors for heating; Solar 
energy powered heating apparatus; Solar energy 
powered heating installations; Gas operated 
apparatus for heating; Personal heating and 
drying implements; Humidifiers for central 
heating radiators; Heating and cooling panels 
used for indoor heating and cooling purposes; 
Sunlight collecting apparatus for heating 
purposes; Filters for use with apparatus 
heating; Flat radiators for central heating 
installations; HVAC systems (heating, 
ventilation and air conditioning); Heating, 
ventilating, and air conditioning and 
purification equipment (ambient); Ventilating 
apparatus; Ventilating fans; Ventilating 
installations; Suction ventilators; 
Ventilating units; Ventilation terminals; 
Aeolian ventilators; Electro ventilators; 
Turbine ventilators [ventilation apparatus]; 
Ventilation hoods; Apparatus for ventilating; 
Fans for ventilating; Oven ventilator hoods; 
Ventilating exhaust fans; Mobile ventilating 
apparatus; Residential ventilating units; 
Compressed air ventilators; Extractor units 
[ventilation]; Industrial ventilation 
apparatus; Energy recovery ventilators; Heat 
recovery ventilators; Solar powered 
ventilation apparatus; Ventilating hoods for 
smoke; Ventilating hoods for steam; 
Ventilators for heat exchangers; Electric fans 
for ventilation; Extractors [ventilation or 
air conditioning]; Electrically powered 
blowers for ventilation; Fire ventilators for 
exhausting fumes; Fire ventilators for 
exhausting smoke; Fire ventilators for 
exhausting vapours; Fire ventilators for 
exhausting gases; Ventilation fan accessories, 
namely, grilles; Electrically powered fans for 
ventilation purposes; Flues for ventilating 
apparatus; Hoods for ventilating apparatus; 
Air curtains for ventilation; Refrigerators; 
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Refrigerated units; Refrigerated boxes; 
Refrigerated shelves; Refrigerated showcases; 
Electric refrigerators; Refrigerating 
containers; Refrigerating apparatus; 
Refrigerating appliances; Refrigerating 
installations; Domestic refrigerators; 
Refrigerating rooms; Portable refrigerators; 
Refrigerating cabinets; Refrigerating 
machines; Refrigerating chambers; Gas 
refrigerators; Kimchi refrigerators; 
Refrigerated display cabinets; Refrigerating 
containers [electric]; Refrigerated beverage 
dispensing units; Apparatus for refrigerating 
beverages; Portable refrigerating boxes 
[electric]; Cooling installations for 
refrigerating; Refrigerating and freezing 
equipment; Refrigerating enclosures for 
freezing; Refrigerating apparatus and 
machines; Refrigerating appliances and 
installations; Freezers; Freezer 
installations; Freezer cabinets; Freezer 
showcases; Freezing cupboards; Deep freezers; 
Freezing plates; Freezing installations; 
Display freezers; Fridge-freezers; Freezer 
storage units; Apparatus for freezing; Air 
freezing apparatus; Air freezing 
installations; Ice cream freezers; Deep 
freezing installations; Installations for 
freezing; Walk-in freezers; Cooling 
installations for freezing; Apparatus for 
freezing foodstuffs; Refrigerating and 
freezing equipment; Refrigerating enclosures 
for freezing; Extraction hoods for freezers; 
Combinations of refrigerators and freezers; 
Cooling installations for deep freezing; 
Electric freezers for household use; Cooling 
apparatus; cooling installations; Cooling 
elements; Cooling apparatus; Room coolers; 
Cooling installations; Stoves; Combined 
stoves; Charcoal stoves; Domestic stoves; Wood 
stoves; Cooking stoves; Kitchen stoves; 
Electric stoves; Gas stoves; Stoves for 
heating; Stoves for cooking; Electric cooking 
stoves; Cookers; Cooker hobs; Cooker hoods; 
Microwave cookers; Cooking installations; 
Cooking units; Cooking appliances; Cooking 
grills; Cooking ovens; Apparatus for cooking; 
Installations for cooking; Microwave cookers; 
Microwave ovens for domestic use; Microwave 
ovens for household purposes; Microwave ovens 
for industrial purposes; Wash boilers; Washing 
coppers; Water coolers and heaters; Apparatus 
for purifying water; Apparatus for descaling 
water; Domestic water filtering units; 
Installations for cooling water; Installations 
for purifying water; Heating installations 
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(Hot water -); Hot water heating apparatus; 
Electric water heating apparatus; Water 
heaters and boilers; Apparatus for water 
softening; Hot water supply heaters; Apparatus 
for disinfecting water; Cooling installations 
for water; Water heaters for household use; 
Water heaters for industrial use; Water 
purification, desalination and conditioning 
installations; Regulating and safety 
accessories for water and gas installations. 
Coffee machines; Coffee makers; Coffee 
roasters; Electric coffeepots; Expresso coffee 
machines; Electric coffee brewers; Electric 
coffee percolators; Electric coffee makers; 
Electric coffee roasters; Electric coffee 
machines; Electric coffee pots; Electric 
coffee urns; Electric wireless coffeepots; 
Coffee bean roasting machines; Domestic coffee 
percolators [electric]; Automatic 
installations for making coffee; Electric 
coffee makers for household use; Kettles; 
Electric kettles; Tea kettles [electric]; 
Electric kettles [for household purposes]; 
Toasters; Bread toasters; Electric toasters; 
Electric toaster ovens; Sandwich makers 
[toasters]; Hot sandwich toasters; Electric 
sandwich toasters; Domestic bread toasters 
[electric]; Electric toasters [for household 
purposes]; Drinking water filters; Household 
tap-water filters; Oil-free electric fryers; 
Electric deep fat fryers; Electric deep 
fryers; Industrial deep fryers; Commercial 
catering fryers; Grills; Grill lighters; 
Cooking grills; Charcoal grills; Barbecue 
grills; Electric grills; Gas grills; Cookers 
incorporating grills; Grill heating plates; 
Grills [cooking appliances]; Electric outdoor 
grills; Electric indoor grills; Electric 
grilling apparatus; Lava rock for use in 
barbecue grills; Ceramic briquettes for use in 
barbecue grills [non-flammable]; raclette 
sets; home bread makers; Warming trays; Heated 
trays; Electric hostess trays; Rice cookers; 
Electric rice cookers; Industrial rice 
cookers; Steam cookers; Cooker hoods; Cooker 
hobs; Cookers; Egg cookers; Crepe cookers; 
Induction cookers; Electric cookers; Gas 
cookers; Cookers incorporating grills; Slow 
cookers (Electric -); Pressure cookers, 
electric; Domestic gas cookers; Electric rice 
cookers; Electric bread cookers; Garment 
steamers; Fabric steamers; Electric rice 
steamer; Electric vegetable steamer; Electric 
food steamer; Electric egg steamers for 
household purposes; Gas cleaners and 
purifiers; Waffle irons; Sterilizers for 
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toothbrushes; Curling lamps; Hairdryers; Hair 
dryers; Electric hair dryers; Hair drying 
appliances; Hair drying apparatus; Stationary 
hair dryers; Travel hair dryers; Hand held 
hair dryers; Fans for hair drying; Hand held 
electric hairdryers; Apparatus for drying the 
hair; Hair dryers [for household purposes]; 
Infrared drying apparatus for the hair; 
Infrared lamps for drying the hair; Hair 
steamers for beauty salon use; Hair drying 
machines for beauty salon use; Hair driers for 
use in beauty salons; Hair steamers for use in 
beauty salons; Warm air dryers for use in 
drying hair; Depilatory wax heaters; Lighting; 
Lightbulbs; Light installations; Light 
fixtures; Light assemblies; Light fittings; 
Light bars; Light bulbs; Light shades; Light 
reflectors; Light diffusers; Light projectors; 
Diffusers (Light -); Strobe lights [light 
effects]; Garden lights; Trailer lights; 
Search lights; Bulkhead lights; Cycle lights; 
Desk lights; Fluorescent lights; Electric 
lights; Automobile lights; Gas lights; Map 
lights; Decorative lights; Vehicle lights; 
Solar lights; Emergency lights; Inspection 
lights; Helmet lights; Mood lights; Book 
lights; Aquarium lights; Bicycle lights; 
Diving lights; Motorcycle lights; Pen lights; 
Wall lights; Reading lights; Spot lights; 
Ceiling lights; Garden lighting; Lighting 
tracks [lighting apparatus]; Lighting 
transformers; Lighting units; Lighting 
apparatus; Electric lighting; Lighting 
elements; Lighting fittings; Display lighting; 
Lighting armatures; Security lighting; 
Lighting lamps; Lighting louvres; Decorative 
lighting; Lighting and lighting reflectors; 
Outdoor lighting; Lighting installations; 
Bulbs for lighting; Stage lighting apparatus; 
Incandescent lighting fixtures; Vehicle 
lighting installations; Vehicle lighting 
apparatus; Emergency lighting installations; 
Emergency lighting apparatus; Electric 
lighting apparatus; Electric lighting 
installations; Apparatus for lighting; 
Lighting for aquariums; Lighted disco balls; 
Light-emitting diodes [LED] lighting 
apparatus; Vehicle brake lights; Electric 
holiday lights; LED underwater lights; LED 
mood lights; LED landscape lights; Pocket 
search lights; Electric night lights; Bicycle 
dynamo lights; Strings of lights; Casings for 
lights; Strobe lights [decorative]; Roof 
lights [lamps]; Vehicle tail lights; Electric 
fairy lights; Louvres for lights; Lights for 
automobiles; Light emitting diode lights for 
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automobiles; Incandescent light bulbs; Halogen 
light bulbs; LED light machines; LED light 
bulbs; Miniature light bulbs; Mobile light 
towers; Electrical light bulbs; Electric light 
fittings; Vehicle lighting and lighting 
reflectors; Film stage lighting installations; 
Indoor fluorescent lighting fixtures; Lighting 
apparatus and installations; Lamps for vehicle 
lighting; Decorative electric lighting 
apparatus; Electrical discharge lighting 
fixtures; Outdoor electrical lighting 
fixtures; Rear lights for vehicles; LED lights 
for automobiles; Map lights for vehicles; 
Motion sensitive security lights; Lights for 
track mounting; Lights for external 
installation; Lights for festive decoration; 
Lights for wall mounting; LED lighting 
installations; Lighting fixtures for 
commercial use; Lighting fixtures for 
household use; Electrical lamps for outdoor 
lighting; Electrical lamps for indoor 
lighting; Christmas lights [other than 
candles]; Flashlights [torches]; Pocket 
torches; Rechargeable torches; Torches for 
lighting; Pocket torches, electric; Solar 
powered torches; Solar lights; Solar lamps; 
Solar furnaces; Solar heating panels; Solar 
powered torches; Solar heating apparatus; 
Solar heating installations; Solar lamp units; 
Solar powered lamps; Solar water heaters; 
Solar thermal collectors [heating]; Solar 
powered ventilation apparatus; Solar heat 
collection panels; Solar collectors for 
heating; Solar energy collectors for heating; 
Solar energy powered heating installations; 
Solar energy powered heating apparatus; 
Supports adapted for use with solar heating 
tubes; Security lighting; Lamps for security 
lighting; Motion sensitive security lights; 
Photocells (Security lighting operated by -); 
Security lighting incorporating an infra-red 
activated sensor; Security lighting 
incorporating a movement activated sensor; 
Lighting being for use with security systems; 
Security lighting incorporating a heat 
activated sensor; Air purifiers; Industrial 
air purifiers; Filters for air purifiers; Air 
purifiers for automobiles; Air purifiers for 
household use; Air purifiers [for household 
purposes]; Air humidifiers; Air humidifiers 
[water containers for central heating 
radiators]; Air dehumidifiers; grill lighters; 
Electric dispensers for air fresheners; Air 
freshener dispensing systems; parts and 
fittings for all the aforesaid goods; Drying 
installations; Drying cabinets; Drying 
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apparatus; Drying ovens; Tumble dryers [heat 
dryers]; Clothes drying apparatus [heat 
drying]; Clothes drying installations [heat 
drying]; Electric clothes dryers [heat 
drying]; Hot plates; Domestic hot plates; 
Inset hot plates; Electric hot plates; Hot 
plates for cooking; Hot plates [for household 
purposes]; Electrical hot plates for food 
warming; Depilatory wax heaters.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：
      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304692628

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

YES 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colors blue (Pantone 
280C), red (Pantone 186C) and black as 
elements of the mark "A" in the series, the 
colors grey (Pantone Cool Grey 8C) and black 
as elements of the mark "B" in the series, the 
colors black and white as elements of the mark 
"C" in the series.

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Beauty and Health Magic Water Purify Limited.
Unit 16, 12/F, Lladro Building, 
72 Hoi Yuen Road, Kwun Tong, Kowloon. 
Hong Kong

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Chris Chan
Unit 16, 12/F, Lladro Building, 
72 Hoi Yuen Road, Kwun Tong, Kowloon. 
Hong Kong

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

11

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 11: 
Water treatment and filtration systems, 
namely, water filtering apparatus; water 
sterilizers; water supply installations; water 
softening apparatus and installations; water 
treatment and water filtration systems; water 
purification filters, purification 
installations for water, filters for the water 
filtration systems; parts and fittings for the 
aforesaid goods; air treatment and filtration 
systems, namely, air purifier and ozone 
purifier sterilization systems, air cleaning 
units, air dehumidifying units, air 
humidifying units, filters for air cleaning 
units, filters for air dehumidifying units, 
filters for air humidifying units, filters for 
all air filtration systems, parts and fittings 
for the aforesaid goods; spa stone & spa stone 
filtration systems; filters for spa stone 
filtration systems; bathroom accessories; bath 
fittings; bath installations; set units of 
bathroom; sauna bath units for household 
purposes; shower heads and filters being parts 
of water supply installations; household 
electrothermic appliances; all included in 
class 11.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-10-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A
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[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：
      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304769597

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

The Procter & Gamble Company
One Procter & Gamble Plaza, 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45202, 
UNITED STATES

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Mayer Brown
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 
10 Chater Road, Central, 
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3,5,11

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 11:
Air deodorising apparatus.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-12-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A
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[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：
      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304805154

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours pink, red, 
black, white and grey as elements of the trade 
mark.

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Entertainment One UK Limited
45 Warren Street 
London W1T 6AG, 
UNITED KINGDOM

Astley Baker Davies Ltd.
Room 525 Linen Hall 
162-168 Regent Street W1B 5TB London, 
UNITED KINGDOM

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

EVERSHEDS SUTHERLAND
21/F GLOUCESTER TOWER, THE LANDMARK 
15 QUEEN'S ROAD CENTRAL, 
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

11,14,26,35
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 11: 
Lamps; lampshade holders; bicycle lights; 
Chinese lanterns; lights, electric, for 
Christmas trees; lamp globes; lamp shades; 
electric lamps; kettles, electric; hot water 
bottles; apparatus and installations for 
lighting, heating, cooling, steam generating, 
cooking, refrigerating, drying, ventilating, 
water supply and sanitary purposes.
Class 14: 
Precious metals, unwrought or semi-wrought and 
their alloys; jewellery boxes; jewellery; 
coins; rings [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; 
necklace pendant; charms for key rings; 
earrings; ornamental pins; tie clips; tie 
pins; chains [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; key 
rings [split rings with trinket or decorative 
fob]; pins [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; 
necklaces [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; precious 
and semi-precious stones; bracelets 
[jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; busts of precious 
metal; straps for wristwatches; stopwatches; 
clocks; watch cases [parts of watches]; watch 
chains; watches; horological and chronometric 
instruments; alarm clocks; works of art of 
precious metal; shield-shaped plaque of 
precious metal; commemorative coin; longevity 
lock [jewellery]; figurines [statuettes] of 
precious metal; pendants [jewellery].
Class 26: 
Lace, braid and embroidery, and haberdashery 
ribbons and bows; buttons, hooks and eyes, 
pins and needles; hair bands; charms, other 
than for jewellery, key rings or key chains; 
decorative articles for the hair; brooches 
[clothing accessories]; badges for wear, not 
of precious metal; buckles [clothing 
accessories]; wigs; sewing boxes; artificial 
flowers; shoulder pads for clothing; heat 
adhesive patches for decoration of textile 
articles [haberdashery]; numerals or letters 
for marking linen.
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business 
administration; office functions; retailing, 
wholesaling, distributorship and online 
retailing services in relation to lamps, 
lampshade holders, bicycle lights, Chinese 
lanterns, lights, electric, for Christmas 
trees, lamp globes, lamp shades, electric 
lamps, kettles, electric, hot water bottles, 
apparatus and installations for lighting, 
heating, cooling, steam generating, cooking, 
refrigerating, drying, ventilating, water 
supply and sanitary purposes, precious metals, 
unwrought or semi-wrought and their alloys, 
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jewellery boxes, jewellery, coins, rings 
[jewellery, jewelry (Am.)], necklace pendant, 
charms for key rings, earrings, ornamental 
pins, tie clips, tie pins, chains [jewellery, 
jewelry (Am.)], key rings [split rings with 
trinket or decorative fob], pins [jewellery, 
jewelry (Am.)], necklaces [jewellery, jewelry 
(Am.)], precious and semi-precious stones, 
bracelets [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)], busts of 
precious metal, straps for wristwatches, 
stopwatches, clocks, watch cases [parts of 
watches], watch chains, watches, horological 
and chronometric instruments, alarm clocks, 
works of art of precious metal, shield-shaped 
plaque of precious metal, commemorative coin, 
longevity lock [jewellery], figurines 
[statuettes] of precious metal, pendants 
[jewellery], lace, braid and embroidery, and 
haberdashery ribbons and bows, buttons, hooks 
and eyes, pins and needles, hair bands, 
charms, other than for jewellery, key rings or 
key chains, decorative articles for the hair, 
brooches [clothing accessories], badges for 
wear, not of precious metal, buckles [clothing 
accessories], wigs, sewing boxes, artificial 
flowers, shoulder pads for clothing, heat 
adhesive patches for decoration of textile 
articles [haberdashery], numerals or letters 
for marking linen.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-01-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：
      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A
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類別 Class 12

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303821373

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

YES 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours blue and 
black as elements of mark "A" in the series.

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

GIP Development
2-4, rue du Chateau d'Eau, 
L-3364 Leudelange, 
LUXEMBOURG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, 
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

2,3,4,7,8,9,10,11,12,14,15,16,17,18,21,25,28,3
5

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 12:
Vehicles; Apparatus for locomotion by land, 
air or water; Marine vehicles; Marine craft; 
Marine masts; Marine propellers; Marine 
porthole frames; Marine porthole window 
closures; Steering stands for marine vessels; 
Rub rails for marine vessels; Fitted covers 
for boats and marine vehicles; Car sun blinds; 
Automobile windshield sunshades; Sun visors 
for automobiles; Sun blinds adapted for 
automobiles; Anti-glare sunstrips for 
vehicles; Sun shields and visors for motor 
cars; Sunshields for use on vehicles; Motors 
for Cycles; Bicycles; Pedal bicycles; 
Collapsible bicycles; Motorised bicycles; 
Mountain bicycles; Electric bicycles; Tandem 
bicycles; Delivery bicycles; Touring bicycles; 
Racing bicycles; Folding bicycles; Cycles; 
Pedal cycles; Motor cycles; Scooters; Pedal 
scooters; Mobility scooters; Motor scooters; 
Water scooters; Motorized scooters; 
Electrically powered scooters; Motorized and 
non-motorized scooters for personal 
transportation; Motorised scooters for the 
disabled and those with mobility difficulties; 
Electric one wheel scooters; Self balancing 
electric scooters; Non-motorized scooters 
[vehicles]; Push scooters [vehicles]; Electric 
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vehicles; Electric unicycles; Electric 
wheelchairs; Electrically powered scooters; 
Electrically powered trolleys; Protective 
interiors for vehicles; Containers adapted for 
use in vehicle interiors; Interior pouches for 
vehicles; Drone; Military drones; Camera 
drones; Civilian drones; Drones with aerial 
photography feature, other than toys; Anti-
theft, security and safety devices and 
equipment for vehicles; Windshield wipers; 
Windshield wiper assemblies; Windshield wiper 
blades; Containers adapted for use in vehicle 
boots; Boot tidies; Luggage racks for 
attachment to vehicle boots; Car seat tidies; 
Passenger seat belts; Vehicle seat covers; 
Electrical anti-theft installations for 
vehicles; Window winding mechanisms for 
vehicle windows; Snow chains for motor 
vehicles; Tire covers; Wheel covers; Vehicle 
covers [fitted]; Vehicle covers [shaped]; 
Automotive interior trim; parts and fittings 
for all the aforesaid goods.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：
      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303906504
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

MITSUBISHI JIDOSHA KOGYO KABUSHIKI KAISHA
33-8, Shiba 5-chome, 
Minato-ku, Tokyo, 
JAPAN

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

VIVIEN CHAN & CO.
32nd Floor, Harbour Centre, 
25 Harbour Road, Wan Chai, 
Hong Kong.

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

12

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 12: 
Automobiles; Caravans; Electric cars; Electric 
vehicles; Hybrid cars; Passenger cars 
[automobiles]; Sports cars; Sports utility 
vehicles; Storage battery convey car; Trailers 
[vehicles]; Vans [vehicles]; Two-wheeled motor 
vehicles; Bicycles; air bags [safety devices 
for automobiles]; air dam, namely, an air 
resistant device for land vehicles (automotive 
parts); air pumps [vehicle accessories]; anti-
dazzle devices for vehicles; anti-skid chains; 
anti-theft alarms for vehicles; anti-theft 
devices for vehicles; automobile bodies; 
automobile bumper guard; automobile chains; 
automobile chassis; automobile grills; 
automobile hoods; automobile tires [tyres]; 
axles for vehicles; bands for wheel hubs; bike 
carriers for automobiles; bodies for vehicles; 
brake linings for vehicles; brake pads for 
automobiles; brake segments for vehicles; 
brake shoes for vehicles; brakes for vehicles; 
bumpers for automobiles; caps for vehicle 
petrol [gas] tanks; carriers (Luggage-) for 
vehicle; cigar lighters for automobiles; 
clutches for land vehicles; console box for 
automobiles; covers for vehicle steering 
wheels; doors for vehicles; dress guards for 
bicycles, cycles; driving chains for land 
vehicles; driving motors for land vehicles; 
electric motors for land vehicles; engines for 
land vehicles; gear boxes for land vehicles; 
gear lever knob for automobiles; gearing for 
land vehicles; grille guard for automobile; 
handle bars for bicycles, cycles; head-rests 
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for vehicle seats; headlight wipers; hoods for 
vehicle engines; hoods for vehicles; hoods 
protector; horns for vehicles; hub caps; hubs 
for vehicle wheels; instrument panel; interior 
ornaments for automobiles; ladder for 
automobiles; license plate frame; luggage 
basket for automobiles; luggage carriers for 
vehicles; luggage nets for vehicles; motors 
for land vehicles; motors; mudguards; pedals, 
pedal cover; power transmission chains for 
land vehicles; rain visor; rearview mirrors; 
reduction gears for land vehicles; reversing 
alarms for vehicles; roof rack; safety belts 
for vehicle seats; safety seats for children, 
for vehicles; seat covers for vehicles; seats 
for vehicle; security harness for vehicle 
seats; shock absorbers for automobiles; shock 
absorbing springs for vehicles; shoe (brake) 
for vehicles; side-step bars for automobile; 
snowboard/ski attachments for automobiles; 
spare tire covers; spare wheel covers; 
spoilers for vehicles; steering wheels for 
vehicles; sun roof; sun-blinds adapted for 
automobiles; sunroof wind deflector; 
suspension shock absorbers for vehicles; tire 
cover; torque converters for land vehicles; 
torsion bars for vehicles; traction engines 
for land vehicles; trailer hitches for 
vehicles; transmission shafts for land 
vehicles; transmissions for automobiles; 
transmissions, for land vehicles; vehicle 
bumpers; vehicle chassis; vehicle covers 
[shaped]; vehicle petrol [gas] tanks; vehicle 
seats; vehicle suspension springs; vehicle 
wheels; vehicle windscreens; wheel cap; wheel 
cover; windows for vehicles; windscreen 
wipers; windscreens; windshield wiper blade; 
windshield wipers; windshields; all included 
in class 12.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Trade Mark Nos. 199708392, 
199804415 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)： N/A
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Priority Claim Details:

[330] 優先權申請的

國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of
Priority Applications:

N/A

[210] 商標申請編號：

Application No.:

304788947

[540] 商標：

Mark:

[550] 商標種類：

Mark Type:
一般商標

一系列商標：

Series Mark:
[571] 商標描述：

Mark Description:
[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址：

Applicant(s)'
Name,Address:

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750] Applicant's Address for

Service:

[511] 類別編號：

Class(es) No(s).:

[511] 貨品／服務說明：
Specification:

[526] 卸棄：

Disclaimer:
[529] 限制：

Limitation:
[527] 條件：

Condition:
其他：

Others
[220] 提交日期：

Date of Filing:
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

否 

不適用

青島途威貿易有限公司

中國內地 
山東省青島市 
保稅港區北京路 45 號東辦公樓一樓-361（商務秘書公司託管

地址）（A）
香港凱旋知識產權代理有限公司

香港 
九龍旺角煙廠街 9 號 
興發商業大廈 7 樓 703 室

12

類別 12: 
充氣外胎（輪胎）；充氣輪胎；充氣輪胎的內胎；汽車輪胎；

翻新輪胎用胎面；運載工具用實心輪胎；自行車、腳踏車車胎 

；輪胎（運載工具用）；自行車、腳踏車內胎；自行車、腳踏

車用無內胎輪胎。

不適用

不適用

不適用 

不適用 

02-01-2019

不適用
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Date of Priority Claimed:

[310] 優先權申請編號：

Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：
Priority Claim Details:

不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of
Priority Applications:

不適用
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類別 Class 14

[210] 商標申請編號：

Application No.:

301083960

[540] 商標：

Mark:

[550] 商標種類：

Mark Type:

Ordinary

一系列商標：

Series Mark:

YES 

[571] 商標描述：

Mark Description:

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址：

Applicant(s)'
Name,Address:

LiFung Trinity Management (Singapore) Pte. 
Ltd.
315 Outram Road, #14-08 Tan Boon Liat 
Building, Singapore 169074

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750] Applicant's Address for

Service:

Mayer Brown
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater 
Road, Central, 
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號：

Class(es) No(s).:

14,18,24,25,26,28

[511] 貨品／服務說明：
Specification:

Class 14: 
Precious metals and their alloys and goods in 
precious metals or coated therewith, not 
included in other classes; jewellery, costume 
jewellery, precious stones; horological and 
chronometric instruments; bracelets, pendants, 
tie pins, rings, earrings, necklaces, buckles 
of precious metal (jewellery), cuff links, 
clocks and watches, boxes of precious metals, 
watch cases, watch straps, watch bands, watch 
chains, works of art of precious metal, 
trophies.
Class 18: 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods 
made of these materials and not included in 
other classes; animal skins, hides; trunks and 
travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols and 
walking sticks; whips, harness and saddlery; 
bags for sports; backpacks, pouches of 
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leather, attache cases, briefcases, hand bags, 
beach bags, bags for campers, shopping bags, 
purses, card cases, canes, wallets.
Class 24: 
Handkerchiefs of textile, cloth, cotton 
fabrics, covers for cushions, fabrics for 
textile use, textiles and textile goods, not 
included in other classes, bed and table 
covers.
Class 25: 
Clothing, underwear, swimwear, footwear, 
headgear.
Class 26: 
Lace and embroidery, ribbons and braid; 
buttons, hooks and eyes, pins and needles; 
artificial flowers.
Class 28: 
Games and playthings; gymnastic and sporting 
articles not included in other classes; 
decorations for Christmas trees.

[526] 卸棄：

Disclaimer:

N/A 

[529] 限制：

Limitation:

N/A 

[527] 條件：

Condition:

N/A 

其他：

Others

N/A 

[220] 提交日期：

Date of Filing:

01-04-2008

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：
Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of
Priority Applications:

N/A

[210] 商標申請編號：

Application No.:

303821373

[540] 商標：

Mark:
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[550] 商標種類：

Mark Type:

Ordinary

一系列商標：

Series Mark:

YES 

[571] 商標描述：

Mark Description:

The applicant claims the colours blue and 
black as elements of mark "A" in the series.

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址：

Applicant(s)'
Name,Address:

GIP Development
2-4, rue du Chateau d'Eau,
L-3364 Leudelange,
LUXEMBOURG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750] Applicant's Address for

Service:

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號：

Class(es) No(s).:

2,3,4,7,8,9,10,11,12,14,15,16,17,18,21,25,28,3
5

[511] 貨品／服務說明：
Specification:

Class 14:
Precious metals and their alloys; Jewellery, 
precious stones; Horological and chronometric 
instruments; Clocks; Parts and fittings for 
watches; Wristwatches; Electronic clocks and 
watches; Bracelets; Watch bands; Control 
clocks (master clocks); Watches with wireless 
communication function; Watches that 
communicate data to personal digital 
assistants, smartphones, and personal 
computers through internet websites and other 
computer and electronic communication 
networks; Watches incorporating cameras and 
MP3 players, and that communicate data to 
smartphones and personal digital assistants 
(PDA); parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods.

[526] 卸棄：

Disclaimer:

N/A 

[529] 限制：

Limitation:

N/A 

[527] 條件：

Condition:

N/A 

其他：

Others

N/A 

[220] 提交日期：

Date of Filing:

28-06-2016

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：
Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of
Priority Applications:

N/A
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[210] 商標申請編號：

Application No.:

304805154

[540] 商標：

Mark:

[550] 商標種類：

Mark Type:

Ordinary

一系列商標：

Series Mark:

NO 

[571] 商標描述：

Mark Description:

The applicant claims the colours pink, red, 
black, white and grey as elements of the trade 
mark.

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址：

Applicant(s)'
Name,Address:

Entertainment One UK Limited
45 Warren Street 
London W1T 6AG, 
UNITED KINGDOM

Astley Baker Davies Ltd.
Room 525 Linen Hall 
162-168 Regent Street W1B 5TB London,
UNITED KINGDOM

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750] Applicant's Address for

Service:

EVERSHEDS SUTHERLAND
21/F GLOUCESTER TOWER, THE LANDMARK
15 QUEEN'S ROAD CENTRAL,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號：

Class(es) No(s).:

11,14,26,35

[511] 貨品／服務說明：
Specification:

Class 14:
Precious metals, unwrought or semi-wrought and 
their alloys; jewellery boxes; jewellery; 
coins; rings [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; 
necklace pendant; charms for key rings; 
earrings; ornamental pins; tie clips; tie 
pins; chains [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; key 
rings [split rings with trinket or decorative 
fob]; pins [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; 
necklaces [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; precious 
and semi-precious stones; bracelets 
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[jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; busts of precious 
metal; straps for wristwatches; stopwatches; 
clocks; watch cases [parts of watches]; watch 
chains; watches; horological and chronometric 
instruments; alarm clocks; works of art of 
precious metal; shield-shaped plaque of 
precious metal; commemorative coin; longevity 
lock [jewellery]; figurines [statuettes] of 
precious metal; pendants [jewellery].

[526] 卸棄：

Disclaimer:

N/A 

[529] 限制：

Limitation:

N/A 

[527] 條件：

Condition:

N/A 

其他：

Others

N/A 

[220] 提交日期：

Date of Filing:

17-01-2019

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：
Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of
Priority Applications:

N/A
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類別 Class 15

[210] 商標申請編號：

Application No.:

303821373

[540] 商標：

Mark:

[550] 商標種類：

Mark Type:

Ordinary

一系列商標：

Series Mark:

YES 

[571] 商標描述：

Mark Description:

The applicant claims the colours blue and 
black as elements of mark "A" in the series.

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址：

Applicant(s)'
Name,Address:

GIP Development
2-4, rue du Chateau d'Eau,
L-3364 Leudelange,
LUXEMBOURG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750] Applicant's Address for

Service:

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號：

Class(es) No(s).:

2,3,4,7,8,9,10,11,12,14,15,16,17,18,21,25,28,3
5

[511] 貨品／服務說明：
Specification:

Class 15:
Musical instruments; Synthetic music 
apparatus; Accessories for musical apparatus; 
Musical synthesizers; Music synthesizers; 
Electronic musical synthesizers; Electric 
musical instruments; Electrical musical 
instruments; Electronic musical keyboards; 
Electronic musical instruments; Electronic 
background music machines; Electronic musical 
apparatus and instruments; Electronic musical 
apparatus for instruction; Electronic musical 
apparatus for practice; Electric and 
electronic musical instruments; Mechanical, 
electric and electronic musical instruments; 
parts and fittings for all the aforesaid 
goods.

[526] 卸棄：

Disclaimer:

N/A 

[529] 限制：

Limitation:

N/A 

[527] 條件：

Condition:

N/A 

其他：

Others

N/A 

[220] 提交日期：

Date of Filing:

28-06-2016
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：
Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of
Priority Applications:

N/A

[210] 商標申請編號：

Application No.:

304791772

[540] 商標：

Mark:

[550] 商標種類：

Mark Type:
一般商標

一系列商標：

Series Mark:
[571] 商標描述：

Mark Description:
[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址：

Applicant(s)'
Name,Address:

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750] Applicant's Address for

Service:

[511] 類別編號：

Class(es) No(s).:

[511] 貨品／服務說明：
Specification:

否 

不適用

瑩聲雅集

香港 
九龍觀塘巧明街 116-118 號 
萬年工業大廈 3 樓 C 座 18 室

卓遠知識產權有限公司

香港 
上環禧利街 27 號 
富輝商業中心 7 樓 701-702 室

15

類別 15: 
琵琶; 笛; 箏; 木琴; 三角鐵（樂器）; 吹奏樂器的管口; 
口琴; 弦樂器; 手搖鈴（樂器）; 打擊樂器; 樂器; 樂譜架; 
樂器盒; 竪琴; 笙; 絃樂器; 胡琴; 鼓（樂器）; 小提琴; 
彈撥樂器。
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[526] 卸棄：

Disclaimer:
不適用 

[529] 限制：

Limitation:
不適用 

[527] 條件：

Condition:
不適用 

其他：

Others

不適用 

[220] 提交日期：

Date of Filing:

04-01-2019

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號：

Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：
Priority Claim Details:

不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of
Priority Applications:

不適用




